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Reminders and Information 

Nightingale Class Assembly 

 

Parents don’t forget it is Nightingale Class Assembly on Friday 14th June. 

Please come and join us from 9.15-9.45am to celebrate what your child has been learning.  

 

 

Donations Needed 
 
We are looking to refresh our art shirts which the children wear during 
art lessons. We would appreciate donations of adult sized short-sleeved 
shirts.  
If you have any you can donate, please drop them off at the school 
office. This would be much appreciated.                                                                                               
 
Many thanks, 
 
The Fen Ditton Team 

The Big Read 
 
Parents of children in Nightingale & Keller Class are invited to come into class and share a book with your child, 
every Wednesday starting at 3pm.   

   
 

EVENTS/MEETINGS  

Thursday 13th June 6-7pm Yr 5/6 Residential Trip Parents Meeting 

Friday 14th June 9.15am-9.45am Nightingale Class Assembly, Parents Invited  

Friday 14th June Safari Stu Visiting Keller & Nightingale Class  

Wednesday 19th June 1pm-5pm Sports Day and Summer Fayre (more information to 
follow) 

Thursday 27th June 8.45am-10.15am PINS Project Coffee Morning (See attached Letter) 

Friday 28th June 3.40pm-4.40pm Fen Ditton Strings Concert 
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Kahlo Class Trip to Kettles Yard 
 
On Thursday 6th June, Kahlo Class visited Kettle's Yard Gallery in Cambridge. We spent some time exploring the house 
exhibition with our guides where we took part in several different drawing and sketching activities. After our tour, we then 
spent time in the learning studio transforming our sketches into prints. The children had a fantastic time exploring the 
house and loved the print making. It was brilliant to see them engaged in the activities and there was a real buzz on the 
coach on the way back to school. Thank you to the parent helpers who came with us and to Kettle's Yard and The Clore 
Learning Foundation for funding the trip. 
 
Kettle’s Yard welcomes all families to the house and galleries. They offer a range of free and paid for activities for parents, 
carers and children of all ages and is well worth a visit. To find out more, visit their website. 
https://www.kettlesyard.cam.ac.uk/plan-your-visit/visiting-with-families/ 
 

              

 

 
Specsavers – High Visibility Vests Donation  
 
Last week we were very kindly donated some high visibility 
vests from Specsavers Cambridge.  
 
These vests will come in very handy for future school trips.  
 
From All the Staff and children here at Fen Ditton Primary 
School – We say a big Thank you!  
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VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
The PTFA is still looking for new volunteers to 

join and make sure it carries on from 
September. 

If you are interested or would like to know 
more, please email ptfa@fendittonprimary.org. 

 

 

 

School Meal Ordering System 
 
If you are unable/do not pre order meals for the 
following week, you will need to send your child in 
with a packed lunch. 
 
Please remember, if you know of any times your child 
will be out of school e.g. medical appointments, trips 
etc then you will need to cancel the meals via the online 
system in advance or you may still be charged for these 
meals. 
 
If anyone is having any difficulties with this or logging on 
and ordering your child’s meals, then please contact 
Innovate on 020 45427211, Monday-Friday 9am-3.30pm 
or primary@impactfood.co.uk.  

 

 
 

 

 

 TERM DATES  

AUTUMN TERM 2023 
Training Day 1 – Friday 1 Sep 
Term Starts – Monday 4 Sep 
School Ends – Friday 20 Oct 

Half Term - 23 - 27 Oct 
Training Day 2 – Monday 30 Oct 
School Starts – Tuesday 31 Oct 

Term Ends – Wednesday 20 Dec 
 
 
 

AUTUMN TERM 2024 
Training Day 1 – Tuesday 3 September 
Autumn Term Starts – Wednesday 4 

September 
School Ends – Friday 25 October 

Half Term - 28 October – 1 November 
Training Day 2 – Monday 4 November 
School Starts – Tuesday 5 November 

Autumn Term Ends – Friday 20 
December 

SPRING TERM 2024 
Training Day 3 – Thursday 4 Jan 

Term Starts – Friday 5 Jan 
School Ends – Friday 16 Feb 

Half Term - 19 - 23 Feb 
School Starts – Monday 26 Feb 
Term Ends – Thursday 28 Mar 

 
 
 
 

SPRING TERM 2025 
Training Day 3 – Monday 6 January 

Spring Term Starts – Tuesday 7 January 
School Ends – Friday 14 February 

Half Term - 17 February - 21 February 
School Starts – Monday 24 February 

Spring Term Ends – Friday 4 April 

SUMMER TERM 2024 
Training Day 4 – Monday 15 Apr 

Term Starts – Tuesday 16 Apr 
May Bank Holiday – Monday 6 May 

School Ends – Friday 24 May 
Half Term - 27 – 31 May 

School Starts – Monday 3 June 
Term Ends – Friday 19 July 

Training Day 5 – Monday 22nd July 
 
 

SUMMER TERM 2025 
Training Day 4 – Tuesday 22 April 

Summer Term Starts – Wednesday 23 
April 

May Bank Holiday – Monday 5 May 
School Ends – Friday 23 May 
Half Term - 26 May – 30 May 

Training Day 5 – Monday 2 June 
School Starts – Tuesday 3 June 

Summer Term Ends – Wednesday 23 
July 

We take our data protection seriously.   
Click here for the link to Anglian Learning website. https://anglianlearning.org/gdpr-policies/ 
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